
 

 

 
 
28th September 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
We are excited to invite you to Campion Sixth Form’s ‘Meet the Tutor’ event on Wednesday 5th October 
from 4.30pm- 7pm. 
 
This is a face to face event for parents and carers to meet with their child’s form tutor to discuss their 
academic and pastoral progress. This is a brilliant opportunity to ask tutors for support with UCAS 
applications (for Year 13) and to see how students have transitioned into Sixth Form (for Year 12). 
 
We invite you to book a 10 minute slot with your child’s tutor to discuss their progress in a 1:1 setting.  
 
The Sixth Form Leadership Team will also be on hand to answer any other questions and you can book 
appointments with Danielle Elliott, Head of Sixth Form, and Grace Rooney, Deputy Head of Sixth Form, 
if you have any specific queries that you would like to address with them. 
 
The event will take place in E block and there will be an information video playing in the Sixth Form Hub. 
Please come to the Hub first and you will be pointed in the right direction of your appointment.  
 
Please book appointments directly through the school booking system which opens on Wednesday 27th 
September at https://campionnorthants.schoolcloud.co.uk/  
 
We look forward to seeing you there. 

 
Yours sincerely, 

Danielle Elliott 

 

Head of Sixth Form 

https://campionnorthants.schoolcloud.co.uk/

